3 Beacon Hill, Nerano Road.
Dalkey,
Co. Dublin
+353868724765
hearnsa@tcd.ie

Byrne Wallace,
88 Harcourt St, Saint Kevin’s,
Dublin, D02 DK18,
Ireland

Dear Ms Beth Onslow,

I am a third year law student in Trinity College Dublin and I am applying for a summer internship with Byrne Wallace. I am interested in working in Byrne Wallace because it would give me the insight of what life in a law firm in the future will be like. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Working as an intern in this firm would be a great opportunity for me to develop my legal skills and is a challenge that I am ready to take on. I am motivated and willing to dedicate myself to whatever tasks I will be assigned. I am a team player and prepared to contribute my thoughts and listen to what others have to say. Byrne Wallace appeals to me because of the diverse services it provides, in particular its global reach. I am particularly interested in the practice areas of Brexit and International and EU Trade. I think that these are important and topical areas of law in the globalizing economy. Wallace is a firm that gives back through involvement in charity organizations which is something that I admire. A Byrne Wallace internship would give me the chance to learn new skills from other trainees and from the solicitors who are at the top of their field.

Trinity College law has taught me foundational legal skills which I am ready to put into practice in my summer internship. The law school has provided opportunities for me to better my legal education through mock trials, group projects and most beneficially for me, the opportunity to do an exchange abroad. I am currently studying in Boston College Law School for my third year. It is has been an amazing experience which has challenged me in many ways, academically and socially. Due to the law school here being for graduate students only, it has pushed me to work very hard to meet the high standards. Classes here are very interactive and practical. They have encouraged me to speak up when I have strong opinions on certain topics and engage with other students in a way that I had not done before this. It has allowed me to further my knowledge on international law which is a big interest of mine. Immersing myself into a new culture was challenging but I have found it very beneficial to my legal experience.

Thank you very much for taking the time to consider my application. I hope to hear from you in the near future! Also, due to me being in Boston until May, I will not be available for an in-person interview. Should you wish to conduct an online interview, I would be available for a Skype call. This can be organized through the email that I have provided.

Best regards,

Sasha Hearns
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